Low Income Pool (LIP) Council Members
2012-13

1. Steve Harr Orlando Regional Medical Statutory Teaching
Senior Vice President Center Hospitals
Orlando Regional Medical Center

1414 Kuhn Avenue, MP 71
E-mail: steve.harr@orlandohealth.com

2. William Robinson Shands HealthCare Statutory Teaching
Senior Vice President and Hospitals
Chief Financial Officer
Shands HealthCare
P.0.Box 100336
Gainesville, FL 32610
E-mail: robinw@shands.ufl.edu

3. Steve Short Tampa General Hospital Statutory Teaching
Sr. Vice President & CFO Hospitals
Tampa General Hospital
2 Columbia Drive
Tampa, Florida 33606
E mail : sshort@tgh.org

4. Charlotte Mather North Broward Hospital Public Hospitals
Vice President District
Government Relations/Public Affairs
North Broward Hospital District
303 SE 17t Street, 5th Floor
Ft Lauderdale, FL 33316
E-mail: cmather@nbhd.org

5. John Benz Memorial Health Care Public Hospitals
Senior Vice President and System
Chief Strategic Officer
Memorial Health Care System
3501 Johnson Street
Hollywood, FL 33021
E-mail: jpbenz@mhs.net

6. Mark Knight Jackson Memorial Hospital Public Hospitals
Executive Vice President and Chief
Financial Officer
Jackson Memorial Hospital
1611 N.W. 12th Avenue
Miami, FL. 33136
E-mail: mark.knight@jhsmiami.org
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Lewis Seifert

Senior Finance Officer

Florida Hospital - Orlando

2400 Bedford Road, 4t Floor
Orlando, FL 32803

E-mail: lewis.seifert@flhosp.org

Steve Mason

President and CEO

BayCare Health System

16331 Bay Vista Dr.

Clearwater, FL. 33760

E-mail: steve.mason@baycare.org

Hugh Greene
President and CEO
Baptist Health

800 Prudential Dr.
Jacksonville, FL. 32207

E-mail: hugh.greene@bmcjax.com
Michael Gingras

Director of Operations Finance
Health Management Associations
5811 Pelican Bay Boulevard, Suite 500
Naples, FL 34108

E-mail : mike.gingras@hma.org
Dave Ross

Vice President of Finance

Tenet Health System

South Florida Region

500 West Cypress Road, Suite 700
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33309

E-mail: david.ross@tenethealth.com

Mike Marks

Division CFO

HCA West Florida Division

31975 U.S. Highway 19 North

2nd Floor

Palm Harbor, FL 34684

E-mail: mike.marks@hcahealthcare.com
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Mike Hutchins

Hospital Administrator

Jay Hospital

14114 Alabama Street

Jay, FL 32565

E-mail: mike.hutchins@bhcpns.org

14. Patrick A. Schlenker

15.

16.

17.

18.

President/Chief Executive Officer
Northwest Florida Community Hospital
P.0. Box 889

Chipley, Florida 32428

E-mail: pschlenker@nfch.org

Dr. Ronald Wiewora
Chief Medical Officer
Interim Executive Officer
324 Datura St.

Suite 401

West Palm Beach, FL 33401
E-mail: rwiewora@hcdpbc.org

Ray Reed

Manager

Fiscal Services and Systems Integration
Fiscal and Support Services Department
601 E. Kentucky Blvd., 25th Floor
Tampa, FL 33602

E-mail: reedr@hillsboroughcounty.org

Dee Schaeffer

CEO Halifax Healthy Communities
Halifax Community Health System
655 N. Clyde Morris Blvd., Suite A
Daytona Beach 32114

E-mail: deanna.schaeffer@halifax.org

Kevin Kearns

Chief Executive Officer

Prestige Health

9064 NW 13th Terrace

Miami, FL 33172

E-mail: kkearns@hcnetwork.org
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Dr. Karen Chapman

Director, Okaloosa County Health
Department

221 Hospital Drive NE

Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548-5066
E-mail: karen_chapman@doh.state.fl.us

Gary Uber

Board of Directors

New Horizons of Treasure Coast inc.
7914 SE Osprey Street

Hobe Sound, FL 33455

E-mail: garyuber@fofamily.com

Dr. Mark McKenney
University of South Florida
University of South Florida

4202 E. Fowler Avenue

Tampa, FL 33620

E-mail: MMcKenn1@Health.USF.edu

Fredrick C. Ashworth

Venice Regional Medical Center

540 The Rialto

Venice, Florida 34285

E-mail: fred.ashworth@hma.com

Dr. Edwin C. Pigman

ER Physician, Florida Hospital Heartland
3100 North Bonnett Creek Road

Avon Park, Florida 33825
E-mail:pigmaned@earthlink.net

Phil Williams

Agency for Health Care Administration
Assistant Deputy Secretary for Medicaid
Finance Division of Medicaid

2727 Mahan Drive

Tallahassee, FL 32308

E-mail: Phil. Williams@ahca.myflorida.com
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